ANNOUNCEMENT

A New Editor for the
Journal of Collective Negotiations in the Public Sector

I am pleased to welcome Dr. David Dilts as Executive Editor of the Journal of
Collective Negotiations in the Public Sector beginning with Volume 30, Issue 1.

Dr. Dilts is a distinguished scholar and educator who has contributed much to
the field of collective negotiations in the public sector. The Journal will be in very
good hands, indeed. :

Authors: Send your manuscripts to Dr, Dilts at the following address:

Dr. David Dilts
2101 Coliseum Blvd. East
Fort Wayne, IN 46805-1499

I would like to express my appreciation to the many readers, reviewers, and
authors who have given substance and distinction to this Journal from the first
issue in 1972 to the present time.

.Dave—it’s all yours!



